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March 7, 2006 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Council members 
 
FROM: Tom Karier 
 
SUBJECT: Draft letter to Greg Delwiche 
 
For discussion at this meeting, here is a draft of a letter requesting Bonneville conduct a review 
of all ongoing projects in the fish and wildlife program and report to the Council by June 16.  
The purpose of the review would be to report on the performance of the projects to date. 
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